
Dennis Union Church 

Making a Difference 
Sunday –  November 26, 2017 

 
 
 
FLOWERS   Given by Rick Ross & Family 
“In loving memory of Art & Norma Ross.” 
 

DEACON OF THE DAY:   Janice Gardner 
 
USHERS:  Earl Springer, Lois Andre, Nancy 
        Aceti   
 
 
 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK AT DENNIS UNION CHURCH 
 

SUNDAY – Nov. 26 
10:00  Worship 
11:00  Jr. Choir & Jr. Brass Ensemble rehearsal    

 Fellowship Hour  
12:30   Thanksgiving lunch 
 

MONDAY – Nov. 27 
6:00     Jr. Girl Scouts 
 
TUESDAY – Nov. 28 
  8:30    Auction Crew 
  9:30    Decorate the Church 
 
WEDNESDAY – Nov. 29  
 9:30    Clergy 
 5:15    Bells 
 7:00    Choir 
 

THURSDAY – Nov. 30 
 5:00    DUC Singers 
 7:30    Al-Anon 
 

FRIDAY – Dec. 1 
  
SATURDAY – Dec. 2 
  6:00    Youth Overnight 

 

 

PRAYER LIST – Nov. 26, 2017 

Nursing Home 
Edith Conti – Liberty Commons 
Robert Darling – Wingate of Brewster 
Barbara Lussier – Eagle Pond 
 

Health Concerns 
Beth Boyd 
Richard Burnham – Cape Cod Hospital 
Anthony Coccio, Jr. (son of Tony Coccio) 
Bob Colpitts (brother of Nancy Aceti) 
Doris David  
Nancy Fuller 
Russell Gillis 
Ann Johnson (Dave Crocker’s mother) 
Kennedy Joy (member of the Cerbonne Family) 
Bob Maclin (father of Betsy Crowell) 
Bruce and Carol MacPherson 
Geri Noble 
Elizabeth Peterson (niece of Laura & Blair Jasie) 
Bill Springer (brother of Earl Springer) 
 
Others to Support with Prayer 
Mary Aseltine’s family and friends on her passing.  
Service men and women serving at home and  
  abroad 
 

DRESS A LIVE DOLL 
 There is still time!  Please bring in your gifts this 
week and up through December 1.   
 
 
 
 
	
 

CANCELLED! 
Due to circumstances we couldn’t control,  The 
Messiah Sing has been cancelled this year.  This 
year only!  Instead, please join us on December 10, 
from 3:00 to 3:30 p.m. for a Carol Sing. 



 
 
 
 
 

PASTORAL VISITS 
If you would like the pastor to call upon you at 
home, please call the church office with your 
request. All visits are made in response to 
requests. 
 
Regular calls are made to all nursing home 
residents and to hospital patients. 
 
If we are forgetting someone, please let us know! 
 
 

STEWARDSHIP 
The 2018 stewardship theme is Our Journey to 
Generosity. Letters from 
the Stewardship Team  
have been sent. We hope 
that you will prayerfully 
consider what your 2018 
commitment to the 
mission and ministry of 
Dennis Union Church will be. 
 
Pledge cards may be returned by mail or you may 
hand in your pledge card to worship today. 
 

 
 

COMING UP! 
Please save the date 
of Tuesday, November 
28th. It’s time to 
decorate the church 
again!  
 
We will set up and 
decorate six trees to 

enhance the beauty of our church for the Christmas 
season. We will gather around 9:30 A.M. We 
always have a fun, spirited time. All are welcome. 
The more the merrier! 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EMERGENCY CONTACT FORMS 
Church members and friends who worship or live 
alone are encouraged to fill out an emergency 
contact form. Forms are available by the guest 
book or in the church office. Completed forms are 
kept in a locked closet by the Deacons, but are 
accessible to the Deacons, the pastor, and the 
office administrator. 

 
 

D-YECH FOOD CARDS 
Another reason why buying D-YECH Food Cards is 
important:  T has lived in his Cape apartment for 6 
½ years with his wife and 3 children (15, 7 and 2).  
T has worked full time at the same business for 6 
years until last month.  He was laid off, and his 
company allowed him to collect unemployment.  He 
notified leased housing of his income decrease, but 
it was not recalculated in time for September’s rent.  
T has never accessed any funds and didn’t want to 
even come ask for help.  He had an interview the 
morning we met with him for a local competitor’s 
company doing the same job overnight trucking.  
We spoke to the property manager who spoke very 
highly of him and his family.  Looking at his ledger, 
it reflects month after month of rent being paid on 
time and in full.  We utilized $500 of Private 
Prevention funds to bridge the gap for his 
September rent and maintain his voucher.  
 
 
 

COOKIE SALE 
Our annual cookie sale is on Sunday, December 
10, immediately following the 10:00 service.  The 
first dozen is $5.00 and $3.00 for each dozen after 
that!  Proceeds are going to the Colombia mission 
project.  
 
 Think about your favorite cookie recipes…and 
bake, bake, bake!!!  The more cookies we have, 
the more choices you have!  All donations are most 
gratefully accepted.  Cookies can be dropped off at 
the church on Saturday morning (the 9th) or bring 
them early Sunday (before worship on the 10th).  
Thank you!! 


